
 
              THE OAK HILLS ORACLE 
                
               SUBSCRIPTIONS ARE NOW DUE 

 
It is now time to renew your subscription to The Oak Hills Oracle. The Oracle is a privately owned business; it is not 
an official publication of the Oak Hills Homeowners’ Association and is not covered in your annual OHHA 
assessment. The prompt return of your subscription is greatly appreciated – thanks for your support of this 
community publication! 
 

One year subscription: January through  December, 2008………………………………..$9.00 
 
Name: _____________________________ Address: ________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to: Oak Hills Oracle 
Return to: Micki Sparr, Owner & Editor, 15390 NW Wooded Way, Beaverton OR 97006 

Phone: 503-690-7122             email: Micki@OakHillsOracle.com 
 
Subscriptions can be mailed in the envelope provided or dropped in the white Oracle mailbox located at the 
above address. For your convenience, credit card payments now accepted on website only; $2.50 processing 

fee – www.OakHillsOracle.com  
 
 

 
 
 

                                            
 
 
 
 

  


